
TOWN OF BREDENBURY 

NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER #2 2014 
 
Office Hours:  
Regular hours are Mondays and Thursdays 8:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. and 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Fridays 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Closed over the 
lunch hour. 
 
Craft Show: 
Bredenbury will be hosting their annual craft show on November 29, 
2014 from 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. at the Bredenbury Hall. Lunch will be 
available. For more information call Louise at 306-898-2034 or 
Margaret at 306-898-2122. 
 
Church Luncheon: 
The United Church will be holding a Roast Beef Luncheon on 
Wednesday, November 19, 2014 from 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. in the 
Church basement. $10. Everyone welcome. 
 
Coyotes: 
There have been several reported sighting of coyotes in Bredenbury 
this year. If you see a coyote please call one of the names on the 
shooter list or the town office. Do not approach the animal.  
 
Shooter List: 

 Grant Bassingthwaite 

 Ray Varga 

 Ed Lefebre 

 Don Kitzul 

 Brad Altwasser 
 



Rink Grand Re-Opening: 
The Town of Bredenbury will be hosting a Grand Re-Opening of the 
Arena on Saturday, December 6, 2014 from 2:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  
 
There will be free hamburgers, hotdogs, coffee, hot chocolate and 
dessert.  
 
There also will be a special announcement and free entertainment that 
will consist of a magician for the children on the ice surface so dress 
warm; after the show there will be free glow in the dark skating so 
dress in white! 
 
Be there at 2:00 p.m. sharp. We want everyone to attend this event, 
including residents of Bredenbury and surrounding rural municipalities.  
 
Bredenbury Arena Clock: 
The new clock has arrived and has been put up in the rink. The clock is 
working great and a great addition to the rink. 
 
The approximate cost of the clock is $8,500. So far approximately 
$2,500 has been donated. If you would like to make a donation, make 
cheques payable to Town of Bredenbury – clock and a tax deductible 
receipt will be issued. 
 
Cougar Games: 
The Cougar Home Games for November will be Saturday, November 22, 
2014 at 8:00 p.m. Come out and support our home team. 
 
Christmas Garbage Pickup: 
Garbage carts will be picked up on December 29, 2014.  
 
 
 



Bredenbury Arena Public Skating: 
Public Skating Times will be until further notice: 

Monday – Friday 3:45 p.m. – 5:45 p.m. 
Saturday and Sunday – 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Changes to Public Skating schedule will be posted at rink and in post 
office when possible. It will be cancelled at times for games, weather, 
or tournaments. 
 
There are no skating fees this year and no charges for public skating, so 
everyone please take this opportunity to enjoy the arena.  
 
Lions: 
The Lions are now collecting warm clothing for the Warm Fuzzy 
Program. Please drop off your unwanted warm clothing at the town 
office or Roundup Butcher shop in one of the boxes. All of these clothes 
go to families in need of warm clothing. 
 
The Lions will be putting up a donation sheet at the town office and 
Roundup Butcher shop asking for donations to help cover the costs of 
distributing candy bags to Saltcoats School during the Christmas 
Concert. 
 
Compost Area: 
The compost area has been closed. There has been way to much 
unallowable materials left there, including 
pallets. No lumber is allowed at compost area. 
Please see image. This is not allowable. 
 
 
 
 
 



Rose Bowl & Golf Course Ice: 
A few children recently were stopped from playing on the ice at the 
Rose Bowl by town employees. At this time we do not know how thick 
the ice is, or if it is safe. Please do not go on the ice in these areas, the 
water underneath the ice is very, very deep. 
 
Thank You’s: 
The Town of Bredenbury would like to thank Patty Taylor again this 
year for all her hard work volunteering in the community. Patty is 
always busy cutting grass, picking up leaves, picking up garbage and 
branches and shovelling snow at the Lions park and memorial. Thank 
you Patty. 
 
The Bredenbury Arena would like to thank Ann Purvis for her hard work 
in sorting cans and bottles at the old fire hall for the Rink Board. Ann is 
there every day organizing the bottles. This year so far the recycle 
program for the rink raised approximately $1800 and there is still more 
to take in. 
 
Thank you to Anne Byczynski and Sheila Laycock for decorating the 
community hall again this year. 
 
Thank you again to all volunteers in our community no matter what you 
volunteer for! Last year we had a supper for volunteers; this year with 
the Grand Re-opening of rink - we are using this as a time to get 
together and say thank you. 
 
 
 
 


